
 
 
 
 
September 18, 2025 
 
Ritchie Murray 
Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor           
P.O. Box 2319           
Toronto, Ontario   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Mr. Murray 
 

Re: EB-2025-0046 – Elexicon Energy Inc.  
Application for 2026 Electricity Distribution Rates 

 
I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence Canada. After reviewing the application in 
more detail and reviewing the interrogatories of other parties, Environmental Defence Canada 
believes its participation as an intervenor in this proceeding is not necessary. Environmental 
Defence Canada therefore withdraws as an intervenor and will not be seeking costs for the time 
expended thus far. 
 
We ask not to be copied on emails regarding this proceeding going forward.  
 
Yours truly, 

 

Kent Elson 
 
cc:  Parties in the above proceeding 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation 

Kent@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9 

tel:  416 906-7305 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


